SUFFOLK HORSE SOCIETY ANNUAL AWARDS DINNER
Saturday, 30th November 2024 
7.00pm – LATE
£42.50 per person
Dress Code: Lounge Suit
The Suffolk Horse Society President, Neil Syrett would like to invite you to join him at the Suffolk Horse Society Annual Awards Dinner on Saturday 30th November 2024 at Hintlesham Golf Club, Hintlesham, Ipswich Suffolk IP8 3JG.
The event is open to all Suffolk Horse Society members, friends and supporters.  It is a perfect opportunity to enjoy an evening of good food, good company and the chance to meet with like- minded Suffolk horse owners and supporters; as well as celebrating the achievements of 2023 at the Awards Ceremony.
MENU OPTIONS
Starters
Roasted English carrot & coriander soup, double cream, green pesto, croutons
Scottish hot smoked salmon, celeriac remoulade, Granny Smith apple & fresh lemon 
Dingley dell ham hock & chicken terrine, piccalilli & toasted ciabatta
Crispy baked brie & black grape salad, honey & lemon dressing (v)

Mains
Hintlesham golf club`s roast sirloin of beef, rosemary roasted potatoes, Yorkshire pudding, 
seasonal vegetables, red wine jus	
Garlic & thyme roasted chicken breast, rosemary roasted potatoes, seasonal vegetables, onion stuffing & Aspall jus
Pan roasted seabass fillet, new potatoes, sauteed leeks, Champagne dill sauce.
Vegetable Wellington, roast potatoes, red cabbage, wilted spinach (v)

Dessert
Rich Biscoff cheesecake, brandy snap & fruit coulis
Lemon & raspberry meringue roulade, fresh berries, fruit coulis 
Sticky toffee pudding, toffee sauce, vanilla ice cream 
Selection of British cheese, grapes, water biscuits & chutney 

£42.50

Please ‘phone the office on 01394 380643 or email sec@suffolkhorsesociety.org.uk to book your place and to make your individual menu choices. Maximum 10 people per table.  However, you do not need to fill a table.  Please advise us of any allergies or dietary requirements at the time of booking.  Wine/champagne can be ordered at the dinner. 
Bookings to be made and paid for by 22nd November 2024.  Booking will be on a first come, first served basis.  
Please note that tables sold out early last year. The maximum capacity cannot be exceeded. 

